2025 Position Statement – Adrienne Cadle

After serving on the CLEAR Board of Directors for the past four years, I am  running for a third and final term.  I have found my work with CLEAR to be incredibly rewarding, and believe I can continue to contribute to the overall vision and mission of CLEAR by bringing a Psychometric perspective to the incredible work of the Board.  Having worked with several licensure clients, including both state and federal regulatory clients, I bring a wealth of experience not only related to psychometrics, but to the unique challenges related to measurement faced by regulatory bodies. 
